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Attendance 
 

Attendance and punctuality are very important to our 

school. 

Attendance and academic performance are strongly 

linked, so it is important that all children are in class 

on time every day at 8:30. 

Let’s continue to work together to ensure our 

children don’t miss a moment of their learning. 

This week our attendance was 96.84%.   

 

Remember we are always striving for 100% 

Events 
  

Thursday 26th September  

MacMillan Coffee Morning - 8.45 am in 

the school hall 

 

Thursday 26th September  

Whole School Photographs 

(please ensure children are in correct 

uniform) 

 

Tuesday 1st October 2024 (am) 

Harvest Festival 
EYFS to Year 2 - 9.15 am to 9.30 (approx.) 

Year 3 to Year 6 – 9.30 to 9.45 (approx.) 

Tea and coffee will be served. 
 

 

 

Don’t forget to follow us on  

    

Money Management and Budgeting 

sessions for Parents/Carers 

Come and join us on ONE of these dates – 

Thursday 19th September – 9.15am 

Wednesday 9th October – 8.30am    

Tuesday 15th October – 8.30am 

 

Each session lasts about 90 minutes and there will 

be tea or coffee and biscuits or cake! 

If you attend ONE of these courses then you will 

be able to access the Cooking Workshop on 

Thursday 24th October at 8.30am 

where you will receive a 

FREE Slow Cooker. 

 

Entry via the Hall door after drop off.  

 

Mrs Phillips will be hosting the event and is 

looking forward to seeing lots of people there. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year Group Trips & Events 
  

Wednesday 25th September 

WonderDome Planetarium – Year 2 

(Free event) 

 

Wednesday 2nd October 

Visit to Pizza Hut – Reception 

 

Tuesday 8th October 

VR Workshop – KS2 

 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Good Afternoon,  

 

 

The Whitby High School offer an exciting opportunity for Year 5 & Year 6 students to experience 

high school lessons at Junior High.  

 

Junior High is an after school activity in which our teachers and support staff combine fun with 

learning.  

 

Your children will get the opportunity to experience real high school lessons and meet other 

students from different Primary Schools in the area.  

 

This is a great opportunity to prepare your children for the transition to high school and build 

connections with other students who will be in their Year 7 group.  

 

The course options are:  

 

• Food Technology  

• Drama 

• Design Technology 

• Trampolining  

• Multi-Sports  

• Science  

• Art  

• Photography 

 

We hold 3 sessions which run in October, February/March & June and they are 4pm to 5:30pm  

Each session has 3 lessons which will run over 3 weeks.  

 

The provisional dates are:  

 

Session 1:  

  

Thursday 10th October    

Thursday 17th October    

Thursday 24th October    

  

  

Session 2:  

  

Thursday 27th February      

Thursday 6th March  

Thursday 13th March  

  

 



 

Session 3:  

  

Thursday 5th June    

Thursday 12th June  

Thursday 19th June 

 

 

If you would like your child to take part please complete the registration form below.  

 

https://forms.gle/Lmji6PYpamfQKMDC8  

 

An email will be sent by the end of September 2024 for you to book a course for your child.  

 

Many Thanks,  

 

Miss D Adams  

Junior High Co-ordinator 

 

 

https://forms.gle/Lmji6PYpamfQKMDC8

